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VOLUNTARY ANNOUNCEMENT
LAUNCH OF HEPARIN SODIUM INJECTION IN THE USA

This announcement is made by Shenzhen Hepalink Pharmaceutical Group Co., Ltd. (the 
“Company”, together with its subsidiaries referred to as the “Group”) on a voluntary 
basis to inform the shareholders and potential investors of the Company about the latest 
business development of the Group.

The board of directors (the “Board”) of the Company is pleased to announce that 
Techdow USA Inc. (“Techdow USA”), a subsidiary of the Company mainly engaging in 
heparin and low molecular weight heparin finished dose business, has commenced 
operations and launched and formally marketed its heparin sodium injection in the 
United States.

As the Company is a FDA-approved manufacturer of both heparin active pharmaceutical 
ingredients (API) and heparin finished dosage form (FDF), the Board believes that 
Techdow USA, a subsidiary of the Company, will leverage on the Group’s global 
networks and vertical supply chains to provide stable and reliable heparin products at 
competitive pricing to the U.S. market and enhance the Group’s penetration in the U.S. 
market.
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This announcement is being made by the Group on a voluntary basis to update its 
shareholders and potential investors on the Group’s latest business development, and 
does not constitute, and is not intended to be, an advertisement regarding the use of any 
medicine, pharmaceutical products or orally consumed product.

Announcement is hereby given.
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